
WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

Marvin P. Taylor, Chair 
Alaska Transportation Planning Council 
P.O. Box 436 
Skagway AK 99840 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

JAY .t NAMMOIID, "r£11101 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 
PHONE: (907} 279-5577 

January 6, 1982 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board, I'd like to thank you for 

attending our last meeting in Soldotna. We appreciated your valuable 

input a great deal and welcome any opportunity we may have in the future 

to interact with your planning council. We believe that opportunities 

exist to cooperate in areas of mutual concern to both our boards. 

Please convey our thanks to the members of your council. 

If there is any way we may be of any assistance to your in your 

future efforts, please don't hesitate to call on us. 
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Chair 


